Meeting was called to order at 7PM by Daniel, KCOUTW, with 20 members and 3 guests in attendance.

The February minutes were accepted as written.

Treasurers Report: Checking: \$1416.89 Savings: \$2256.43 CD: \$2287.56

## Old Business:

Don (KMOR) reported no new news from the Technical Committee.

Bill (NOAXZ) reported no new developments on a new club station location.

Fred (AEOFD) reported on the last testing session. Two people tested.

Bill (NOAXZ) reported that the Froze Toes bike race went quite well. There were 150+ racers and 9 club members assisted.

Daniel (KCOUTW) asked about the MO QSO Party. Don (KMOR) reported all Missouri counties will be activated.

## **New Business:**

We had one new member application, Loretta Schouter. She was approved for membership. Welcome Loretta.

Daniel (KCOUTW) reported there will be a Weather Spotter class next Tuesday, 18 March at the Police Training Academy at 5001 E. Meyer Industrial Drive off Hiway 63 S. Class begins at 6:30PM Phil (KDSIPH) reported on the College Club. He is the President; Jon Cole (NOOFJ) is the Treasurer. They had 12 members at their last meeting.

Daniel (KCOUTW) reported W1AW will be on 10 meters (28.307). Contact Corey (KCOYNS) for more details.

Joe (KCOWGB) reported on the February net results. There were 4 sessions, 51 QNI (contacts), 3 QTC (messages).

Don (KMOR) reported the club information has been updated with ARRL.

Wes (ABOSE) reported he still has the club generator.

Bill (NOAXZ) reported on the tornado drill. 11 area amateur radio operators checked in.

Griff (W5VWP) displayed the WiFi antenna he has and reported his WiFi station will be operational soon.

The meeting adjourned at 7:30PM.

Loretta and Bill (NOAXZ) gave interesting programs on the Rock Bridge Elementary Space Station contact. Loretta expressed her thanks and great appreciation to the club and the members who assisted for making the contact a success.

Respectfully Submitted,

Joe, KCOWGB CMRA Recording Secretary